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| think this would be an incredible asset to the local community around Hampstead especially given its footfall
and proximity to the Heath and local primary schools. To have a creative space for our next generation of
learners and creative minds is important right now given the recent limited access to live performance for our
children
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| think this would be an incredible asset to the local community around Hampstead especially given its footfall
and proximity to the Heath and local primary schools. To have a creative space for our next generation of
learners and creative minds is important right now given the recent limited access to live performance for our
children.
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| think this would be an incredible asset to the local community around Hampstead especially given its footfall
and proximity to the Heath and lecal primary schools. To have a creative space for our next generation of
learners and creative minds is important right now given the recent limited access to live performance for our
children.
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| am writing in full support of the long anticipated opening of this wonderful venture which will serve not only
the local community, but the many children who live in the borough, and of course the many schools who
would benefit from it

[who eagerly peer in the windows when we pass and ask when they will be able
to visit the theatre .
This sort of creative project is much needed in Camden as so many services have been abandened in recent
years. IOur children and grandchildren are the future and it is with great admiration that | support projects like
this that will bring a little magic into their lives.
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